
 
 
 
 
 
  

June 18, 2010 

Issue 5, 2009-2010 

Hamilton Alternative Academy 
775 Rathmell Road  -  Columbus, Ohio  43207 

Phone:  614-491-8044 Ext. 1240   Fax:  614-491-5564 

Items of Interest: 

 
•   2009-2010 Comes 

to a Close 

 

• Congratulations 

Graduates 

 

•  8/13/2010 Deadline 

 

•  Reviewing Exams 

 

Take Note: 

Check your mail for 

OGT and OAA results! 

That which we persist in doing becomes easier, not that the task itself has 
become easier, but that our ability to perform it has improved.  

-Ralph Waldo Emerson 

Attached you will find 
your progress report as 
of the end of this school 
year. This is based on 
the work you have 
completed as of 
6/8/2010. 

 
 
 
 

2009-2010 Comes to a Close 

Congratulations to our Graduates! 

 

 
It was exciting to see our students 

graduate this year. Congratulations to 
the entire class of 2010. A special 
Congratulations goes out to the 

graduates of the Alternative Academy: 
 

Heather Atwood 
Ellie Coy 

Josh Delucco 
Andrea Leibee 

Megan Marcum 
 
 

 
 

Summer Office Hours: 
Daily through June 18. 
Beginning 6/21/2010 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 
9:00-11:30am and 
Wednesdays 1:00-3:30. 

 

 

 

Check out our Website for 
the latest announcements: 

www.hamilton-
local.k12.oh.us 

Look for Schools and then 
look for the Alternative 

Academy. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We wish you all the best! 

Allyson Price, Director 

aprice@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Darlene Chandonnet, 

Administrative 

Assistant 

dchandonnet@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

 

Don’t forget you can put your work in the 
Green Drop box outside if you cannot get 
here during office hours. 
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The more I want to 
get something done, 
the less I call it work. 

   ~Richard Bach 
 

For High School 
Students: 

All coursework must 
be submitted by 
8/13/2010. This will 
hopefully allow you to 
stay on track to move 
up to the next grade 
level. This means you 
may have to work 
extra this summer. 

 

August 13, 2010 – Deadline to Complete Work 

 

We save all exams 
when they are returned 
from American School. 
Come in anytime and 
look over them. The 
instructors write positive 
comments as well as 
helpful suggestions. 
This would greatly 
enhance your 
knowledge and help 
you complete the rest of 
your exams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Review Exams    Tutoring Available 

 

 

In order to move up to 
the next grade level 
you need to have 5 
credits completed. 
You will not move up 
without these credits.  

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget if you get 
stuck on something, we 
have tutoring available. 

Here are some 
guidelines to follow: 

-Call ahead to schedule 
a time and to let us 
know what subject 

-Try to answer all of the 
questions on an exam 
before you come in 

-Use your study guides 
and your textbooks to 
answer questions 

-Spend the time reading 
the material for the 
exams before you ask 
for help 

 


